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Hockey Year 7-8 - Give it a go day! 

 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 

We would like to invite all new students to hockey and all returning players to the 
Hockey Year 7-8 Give it a go day. We would like to encourage students to give 
hockey a go for one morning to see if they enjoy it. We would also like to 
encourage our returning hockey players to come along and practice their skills 
ahead of the Winter season.  

 

Date & 
Location: 

Give it a Go: Monday 24th February – 7:20am – 8:30am 
(Week 5), Pinehurst Turf 

Session 
Breakdown: 

These sessions will be open to all students who have played 
before and new students who want to try out Hockey. The 
groups will be split by experience levels so all levels will benefit. 
The sessions will focus on fundamental skills, as well as small 
fun sided games. 

Uniform & 
Equipment: 

All students need to wear their PE gear and suitable sneakers. It 
is recommended that all students wear a mouth guard and shin 
pads. We will have hockey sticks available for those new to 
hockey. 

Fees: 

 

This session is free! Please come on and down and give 
hockey a go for no charge.  

Registration: There is no need to register for the Give it a go day, however 
the Year 7-8 Winter Registration details are below: 

 

Year 7-8 Winter Hockey Registrations: 

Registrations open Thursday 20th February, 12.00pm  

Registrations close Thursday 27th February, 12.00pm   
Please register online through the Pinehurst School website  
Click here to register 
 

 

Kind Regards, 

Melanie Reid,  
Sports Coordinator Year 7-13 

Email: melanie.reid@pinehurst.school.nz  
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